
TO: Board of Education

FROM: Dr. Jay Morrow

RE: Little League lease renewal

DATE: March 31, 2025

Believe it or not, five years have passed and the lease renewal with Silvis Little 
League and Junior Panther baseball is up for consideration.

We have had this agreement for at least 30 years, likely longer. The sole exception 
is five years ago, when Junior Panther baseball was added.

The property is located behind the UT Soccer Field complex in Silvis. For historical 
perspective, UT obtained the nearly 50-acre parcel in the late 1960s with plans to 
build a third campus on the property. The referendum to build on that parcel failed by 
under 100 votes in the late 1970s.

The attached agreement is for a five-year renewal and recommended for approval.


